Holdenville High School
Wolverines

Dear Wolverine Fan/ Parent,

It is time to get ready for the 2024 football season. That
means getting schedules set, tickets ready, and of course
the football programs printed.

Due to increased expenses, ad prices have raised $10 per ad. We
arc sorry and have held out as long as possible. Prices have not
changed in the last 20+ years. We want to continue to give you the
same quality product as always.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the ad sizes. Please send your info
with a check to HHS, attention: Ladonna. You may also e-mail
them to lmerkel@holdenville.k12.ok.us. The deadline for the
program ads is July 31, 2024. Thank you for your support.

Always A Wolverine,

Admon O

Ladonna Merkel

GO BLUE!

210 Grimes

Holdenville, OK 74848 |

Phone: (405)379-3387 Fax: (405) 379-2012
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